
From: Lindh, Frank 
Sent: 9/3/2011 10:42:22 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: Update on Townhouse Fire in Cupertino 

I will be out of the office (with limited access to e-mail) on Friday, September 2, prior to the Labor Day Holiday 
weekend. 

I will return to the office on Tuesday, September 6. 

If you need something urgently in my absence, please contact the Legal Division front desk at 415-703-2015. 

Thank you. 

Frank Lindh 
General Counsel 
California Public Utilities Commission 

SB GT&S 0230411 


